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May 18, 2020 

The Honorable Donovan M. Dela Cruz, Chair 
Senate Committee on Ways and Means 
Thirtieth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 208 
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813 

Dear Senator Dela Cruz: 

FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATION DIVISION 
OFFICE OF FEDERAL AWARDS MANAGEMENT (OFAM) 

This is in response to your Committee's request during the May 14, 2020 
informational briefing for information on COVID-19 federal grants that the State has 
received and the associated appropriation account numbers for these grants. 

Attached is a worksheet that provides the following information on federal 
COVID-19 awards received by the State to date: 

• Department receiving award;
• Program ID where grant is being managed and expended;
• Federal Awards Management System (FAMS) reference number;
• Catalogue of Federal Domestic Assistance (CFDA) reference number;
• Appropriation account number;
• Award description;
• Date award was received;
• Amount of award;
• Federal agency making the award;
• Public Law reference; and
• Notes on award

Please note that the federal grants are a combination of new awards that were 
made specifically to address various aspects of the COVID-19 pandemic and 
supplementary awards to existing federal grants (these supplementary awards will be 
tracked by unique accounting codes). It should also be noted that there are a few 
grants that the State has not received award notices as yet, the most notable being 
the estimated $50 million grant pursuant to P.L. No. 116-139 to the Department of 
Health for COVID-19 testing and contact tracing. 
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If you need further information on these grant awards, please contact 
Mr. Mark Anderson of our Office of Federal Awards Management (OFAM) at 
586-3035 or mark.k.anderson@hawaii.gov. 

Attachment 

c: Rona Suzuki, Director 

Aloha, 

CRAIG K. HIRAI 
Director of Finance 

https://stateofhawaii.na1.echosign.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAAVngqYnpy6RqUzTgumo75k9S2uEM3u5g7
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